
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

10. NORTHFIELD ROAD TRAFFIC 
 
 The Board considered a report from the City Streets Manager in response to a petition received from 

residents of Northfield Road advising the Board of their concerns over the increasing volume and 
speed of traffic using Northfield Road. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the petition submitters be thanked for their presentation and be informed of the report’s 

findings. 
 
 2. That no further action be taken. 
 
 3. That this matter be reviewed when NROSS planning is completed. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


